
SB 174 Written Public Testimony (SJUD) 

 

Hello, 

I'm writing today in my personal capacity as a Fairbanks resident. I urge you to support SB 174, which 

would prevent school districts and employers from discriminating against Black and natural hairstyles in 

Alaska. It's appalling that Black Alaskans don't already have this basic legal protection. Nobody should be 

fired for how they look or how they wear their hair. I hope the Senate Education committee will move 

this bill quickly and that it will pass this legislative session. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Kasey Casort 

Fairbanks, AK 

 

 


